
May 3, 2024

Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro,

I am requesting funding for the CSU Equipment for Materials Science Discovery, CO project in
fiscal year 2025. The entity to receive funding for this project is Colorado State University,
located at 711 Oval Drive, Fort Collins, CO 80521. The funding would be used to purchase and
install equipment to help advance CSU’s work in materials science and battery storage.

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it builds on NIST’s research in
materials sciences and will help improve the resiliency of our energy sources.

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in
section 272 of title 15, United States Code.

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate
family.

Sincerely,

Joe Neguse
Member of Congress


